
 
 

 

F r i d a y  1 3 t h  J a n u a r y  2 0 2 3  

Boxgrove New Year Disco 

More dates for your diary! We are hosting a New Years Disco for the children of 

Boxgrove School on the above date. This will be held at the St Blaise Centre 

(next to Boxgrove Priory Church).  

 

Timings are as follows: 

Early Years and KS1: 5pm-6pm 

KS2: 6pm-7pm 

 

 

Tickets for this event will be available from Becca or Amy the week 

commencing Monday 5th December. 

 


